Broken Bow City Council
Budget Hearing Minutes
September 13, 2022

The Broken Bow City Council met in a Budget Hearing on Tuesday, September 13, 2022, in
the Broken Bow Municipal Auditorium. Notice of the meeting was given in advance thereof as
required by publication in the Custer County Chief on September 8, 2022. Availability of the
agenda and related materials was communicated in the advanced notice to the Mayor and all
members of the Council, as well as, shared with various media outlets. All proceedings
hereafter shown were taken while the meeting was open to the attendance of the public.

Mayor Rod Sonnichsen called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm, with the following
Councilmembers present: David Schmidt, Larry Miller, and David Baltz. Absent: Chris Myers.
Mayor Sonnichsen announced the availability of the open meetings law.

City Administrator Dan Knoell explained the 2022-2023 Appropriation Bill. There were no
public comments.

Moved by Schmidt, seconded by Baltz, to adjourn the City Council Budget Hearing at 6:00 pm.
Roll call vote: Voting aye: Schmidt, Baltz, and Miller. Nays: None. Motion carried.
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